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FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT CHARGING POLICY
Principle
Southmoor Multi Academy Trust believes that all pupils should have the opportunity to develop their potential to the full and to develop a lively and enquiring mind.  School visits, inside and outside of school hours, are an important part of this process.

Practice
· Parents will be asked for voluntary contributions towards visits made during term and holiday times.
· There may be occasions when funding can be secured by the school wholly, or partially, to subsidise visits.  The school will make every effort to seek such funding for visits.
· Where situations of genuine hardship occur, parents should contact the school to discuss the possibility of financial support.
· Where deliberate damage has been perpetrated by a child, parents will be contacted to discuss the incident, and charged in order to recompense the school.
· Where public examinations have been missed and there is no medical reason supported by a medical note, then the school will charge the entry cost for that particular examination.
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APPENDIX 1: TRIPS AND VISITS POLICY
School trips are a very important part of school life. The impact of a school trip can have many far reaching and significant benefits for both the pupils and the school, from bringing education to life to widening the horizons of the pupils involved. 

Southmoor Multi Academy Trust believes that these benefits should be available to all pupils regardless of the ability to pay. Funding will be available to make trips accessible to all.  It is our policy that all pupils will benefit in a cost reduction but those receiving free school meals will receive a greater level of funding. 

Any pupil, regardless of economic circumstances, should be able to apply for a place on a trip. All information will be treated with the strictest confidence. We hope all of the pupils in our school will benefit from what can be life changing experiences. 

